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The ACMRA was first introduced in 2010, and we are hopeful it will become part of this 
Congress’s transparency legacy.  
 
We appreciate your thoughtful consideration of the measure and are hopeful the ACMRA will 
be enacted shortly.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
American Association of Law Libraries 
American Library Association 
Americans for Prosperity 
Campaign for Accountability 
Center for Data Innovation 
Center for Responsive Politics 
Demand Progress 
Data Coalition 
Essential Information 
Free Government Information 
FreedomWorks 


